Lisburne school- December 2822
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As the new build completion
date of September 2023
nears we would like fo share
with you any excifing news
and updates through our
‘Newbuild news .

The three buildings now have a clear structure withwalls, oof 1 o s i o liom v e e
- and wlndov‘nﬁa’. The siteis moving on positivelyand we regarding the new build we will endeavour fo
| ”m,. I'srﬂ'l sjc'coﬂhe build and how incredible it

is going ”fufﬂum pupils, staff and wider school

answer these where possible. Please get in
touch by emailing:
newbuild@lisburneschool.stockport.sch.uk

community.

Wewill be compilinga monthly news lefterto
share our exciting news and updates.
You will find a designated New Build section
on the Lisburne School Website as well as
update posts on Class Dojo and Tapestry.



